
Annual Report

Boulder Housing Partners and the 
Boulder Shelter for the Homeless 
are pleased to present this annual 
report for 1175 Lee Hill. 

The Lee Hill community opened 
on November 3, 2014, offering 31 
households the opportunity to live 
in permament supportive housing 
as they transition out of chronic 
homelessness. 

This summary tells a story of 
a place where community 
members are rebuilding their 
lives, and finding a permanent 
place to call home.
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